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ADVISORY 
 
FOR 
 
 

: 
 

ALL DILG REGIONAL OFFICES, BARMM MINISTRY OF THE 
INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT AND ALL OTHERS 
CONCERNED 

   
SUBJECT : INVITATION TO THE “YOUTH WEBINAR ON NUTRITION” ON 

NOVEMBER 24, 2021 (1:00 – 4:30 PM) VIA ZOOM PLATFORM/ 
FACEBOOK LIVE 

   
DATE : November 16, 2021 

================================================================ 
 
The Department, in partnership with the Office of the Cabinet Secretary (OCS), 
National Nutrition Council (NNC) and the National Youth Commission (NYC), will be 
conducting “Youth Webinar on Nutrition” on November 24, 2021, 1:00 – 4:30 PM 
via Zoom Platform/Facebook Live (thru the Facebook Page of NNC). This is a 
sequel to the previously held “Dialogue with Local Chief Executives (LCEs): Enabling 
Nutrition Devolution conducted last on 30 July 2021 and the “Dialogue with Punong 
Barangays: Enabling Nutrition Devolution” conducted last 4 October 2021. 
 
The said webinar provides a venue to involve the youth sector in several initiatives on 
nutrition, particularly in: i) articulating the increased recognition of the importance of 
nutrition through inclusion in their sectoral plans and budgets; and ii) adopting several 
initiatives on nutrition, such as the Tutok Kainan Supplementation Program and other 
PPAN programs, specifically focusing on adolescents or teenage pregnant women. 
 
Participants to the said event include officials and representatives from the youth 
sector such as the National Youth Commission Officials and Sangguniang Kabataan 
Officials, various national agencies and youth organizations. 
 
In this regard, all DILG Regional Directors and the BARMM Minister of the Interior and 
Local Government are hereby directed to cause the immediate and widest 
dissemination of this Advisory and  requested to ensure the participation of concerned 
local government units within their respective regional jurisdictions. All SK officials in 
your respective regions are earnestly requested to participate in this webinar. 
 
For more information, please contact the Local Administrative Development Division 
(LADD) of the Bureau of Local Government Development, this Department, through 
email address: grmacatangay@dilg.gov.ph and NNC through 
nutritiondevolution2021@nnc.gov.ph. 
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For the appropriate action of all concerned. 
 

 
 
MARLO L. IRINGAN 
Undersecretary for Local Government 
 
 
BLGD/AFB/LADD/ZIM/GRM/RZM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


